
 MASSDOT –Continuing Road Work on ROUTE 3 

      
 

MassDOT has advised there is anticipated work and ramp closures for the  
week of July 16th-20th on the stretch of Route 3 from Exit 8 to Exit 12.  
 
The anticipated work is as follows:  
  
Monday, July 16th Night-  NB Break-Down Lane paving Exit 11 will be closed 
Tuesday, July 17th Night-  Paving Break-Down Lane. No closures anticipated 
Wednesday, July 18th Night-  Paving Break-Down Lane. No Closure anticipated 
Thursday, July 19th Night-  Start milling SOUTHBOUND. No closures anticipated 
Friday, July 20th Night-  No work planned. Make up night if paving is rain delayed 
  
 
 
Note:  Anticipated roadwork by MassDOT is weather dependent and subject to change. 

 


